Marcus, Ramona, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, April 1, 2020 4:01 PM
To: Camille J Bryant

Cc: Amber L Groves

Subject: 1R-5024 Closure Request
04/01/2020

Camille Bryant — PAALP
Amber Groves — PAALP

Re: Closure request for 1R-5024 — Moore Sweet Historical Site
Following significant review and discussion, the following:

The request for Closure of 1R-5024 is APPROVED on the date of this communication. It may take a few days to upload
into Oil Conservation Division (OCD) data base/imaging file. Please keep a copy of this communication for your records,
as no paper copy will follow.

OCD appreciates your efforts and patience. Please make sure SLO is in agreement with your resurfacing endeavors as
per Section 13 of Rule 29 (OCD) and their particular needs.

As a personal request, to ease in evaluation, please segregate data more openly in text portions of report, and feel free
to have sectional maps of location for data visualization. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Bradford G. Billings
EMNRD/OCD

5200 Oakland , NE, Suite 100
Albuquerque, NM 87113

505-670-6549

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.



